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Attendance for this week 

Y2M 97% Expected attendance 

RecP, Y1D 96% Expected attendance 

Y4 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C, Y3K, Y6Ki 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3M 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y5D, Y6Ke 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y5C 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2F, RecM 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1C Y1 D Y2 M Y2F 

Jessica Isabel George Jude James Oliver Charlie 

Daisy Theo Emmie Essa Natalia Selina Serena 

Y3K Y3M Y4 Y5C  Y5D Y6 Ki Y6Ke 

Destiny Bella Ivy Megan Dominic  Kady Nevaeh 

Annabel Robyn Oliver Max Ruben Kiera Lillie 

Diary Dates 

• 19.10.22 – Choir at the Winding Wheel 

• 22.10.22 – October Half Term 

• 31.10.22 – Return to school 

• 14.11.22 – Anti-bullying week 

• 08.12.22 – Rec/Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

 

Year 1 Local Walk 

On Monday morning 

our year 1 children  

went on a local walk around the 5 

Pits Trail to support their literacy 

learning. The children went on a 

scavenger hunt, and built some 

fabulous dens for the local wildlife. 

 

Hello Yellow 

Thank you to everyone who supported  

our Hello Yellow Day on Monday by  

sending your children into school wearing  

yellow. Thank you also to those of you  

who were able to send in a donation,  

we raised £154. 

We have one more  

week before we break 

up for the October half  

term. We finish at the  

usual time on Friday 21st  

October and return to school on 

Monday 31st October. 

Individual Photos 

Yesterday we had the  

photographer in school  

talking individual photos. She 

took photos of children on  

their own and with siblings. 

Proofs will be sent into school  

and then handed out to your child to  

bring home. 
 

 

 

 

Choir Singing at the Winding Wheel 

Our choir have been busy practicing their  

singing ready for their performance with  

local schools at the Winding Wheel. The  

performance is taking place on Wednesday 19th 

October. Children need to arrive no later than 6:30pm so 

they can have a last check through before the 

performance starts at 7:00pm. 

Football Match at Ashover 

This afternoon our football team are 

playing in a tournament at Ashover 

Primary. The children played 

against Grassmoor, Ashover, Deer 

Park, Sharley Park, Stretton and 

Hunloke. They all played amazingly 

well and looked fabulous in their 

new kit. Thank you to Mr Cox for 

supporting our team and also to 

the parents who helped with 

transporting children. 


